
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 November 2006 

2 CHRISTCHURCH-LITTLE RIVER RAIL TRAIL 
 
 At its meeting of 29 September 2006 the Riccarton/Wigram Transport and Roading Committee 

received an update from staff on the overall progress of the Christchurch-Little River Rail Trail.  In 
response to questions raised by Board members, staff noted that it is not current Ontrack policy to 
allow cycleways alongside rail corridors. 

 
 BOARD RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Council initiate talks with Ontrack to allow cycleways alongside rail corridors.  
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


